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Strathcona Minor Hockey Association’s (SMHA) purpose is to create an opportunity for as many young 

athletes as possible to play, coach and referee the game of hockey as well as facilitating opportunities 

for those trying to play, coach and referee at the highest level of hockey they are capable of. 

In consideration of this mandate, SMHA is excited to announce the addition of the Capital Junior 

Hockey League’s Strathcona Bruins Junior B franchise to its portfolio already consisting of minor 

hockey levels of U-7 through U-18, as well as U-21 Recreational teams and our Warriors Junior C 

franchise. 

The Bruins are excited to announce the appointment of Josh McDonald as Head Coach for the 

upcoming season.  Josh had previously spent three years as Head Coach of the Sherwood Park Knights. 

The Bruins roster is generally made up of 18, 19 and 20 year old athletes but is able to include up to 

two 16 year old players and four 21 year old players.  Historically the majority of the Bruins roster is 

locally driven with residents of Strathcona County and alumni of the SMHA minor hockey program. 

If you are interested in playing for the Bruins for the upcoming season, please contact the following: 

 

Josh McDonald       Steven Blink 

mcdonaldj91@gmail.com     steveblink1@gmail.com 

(780) 288-0342        (780) 940-0936 

 

 

 

www.strathconabruins.com 

mailto:mcdonaldj91@gmail.com
mailto:steveblink1@gmail.com
http://www.strathconabruins.com/

